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Hi

For those not able to make the meeting on Thursday--here is a brief review
of what happened.

Mr.Ken Runion-~-Town Supervisor--announced that the "Blue House"--1257
Western was to be torn down on Monday April 5th. Everyone should jump for
joy. I promised Mr.Runion several weeks ago that everyone would line up on
Western Avenue and applaud when the house is torn down--unfortunately Bev
and I will be in Arizona for two weeks and will not be here--but do send
plan on coming and watch it happen--and cheer!!

Frank Commisso announced that Assemblyman Jack McEneny was going to get
funds to do a noise study along the Thruway near Woodscape--this is
great--hopefully we will see some sound barriers erected there in the near
future. What about the area near Country and Providence? I did not but I
will ask Frank if those areas can be included as well in the noise study.

Sidewalks--Frank and Mary Lou Bartolotta Connolly announced that sidewalks
are in the near future for portions of Russell Rd. and Schoolhouse Rd.
Fuller Road repaving will occur sooner, along with sidewalk improvements.

David Reid announced that he has obtained permission from the Thruway
Authority for a meeting between Wendy Allen and Mr. Runion and myself to
again press our objections concerning the Western Avenue flyover.

The signed petition against the Western Avenue flyover should be sent back
to me as soon as possible--a copy was in the previous announcement and you
can download it and send it to me--please.

Trees-~the Trees Committee made its report and the first of the 13 trees
ordered will be arriving at the end of April.

Barbara Quint--a former McKownville resident and presently working with
the Guilderland Bill of Rights Committee asked for support in oppossing
the extension of portions of the Patriot Act--because portions impinge on
our Bill of Rights and does not aid the halting of terrorism. All three
candidates agreed--portions of the Patriot Act should not be extended.
Get in touch with the Committee--and plan on attending the Town Board
meeting April 20th to support the work of the Committee.

The final point--write another letter to the Thruway Authority indicating
that you STILL oppose the Western Avenue flyover.

Don Reeb

Take Address

https://webmail.albany.edu/src/read _body.php?mailbox=INBOX&passed 1d=3487&startM..

Page 1 of 1

4/2/2004




